
Cerro Grande Mining Corporation Announces the Filing of its Year Ended 
September 30, 2017 and First Quarter Ended December 31, 2017 Financial 

Statements and MD&A and the Removal of the CTO Previously Issued by the 
Ontario Securities Commission

TORONTO, May 07, 2018 -- Cerro Grande Mining Corporation (the "Company" or "CEG") (CSE:CEG) (OTCQB:CEGMF) 
reports that its fiscal year ended September 30, 2017 Financial Statements, MD&A and related certifications were filed on 
SEDAR on May 3, 2018. In a simultaneous filing the Company’s first fiscal quarter ended December 31, 2017 Financial 
Statements, MD&A and related certifications were also filed on SEDAR on May 3, 2018. The Company refers the reader to 
those materials which have been filed on SEDAR.

The Company also announces that the Cease Trade Order (CTO) reported by the Company in its News Release dated January 
30, 2018 and February 9, 2018 has been lifted by the Ontario Securities Commission and it is expected that trading will 
resume shortly on the CSE.

Cerro Grande Mining Corporation is a minerals exploration and development company with properties and activities currently 
focused in Chile.
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